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This week, IAFF Local 2201 conducted ratification voting regarding the tentatively agreed to language 
revision in Article 26.12 of the current Collective Bargaining Agreement. This language relates to light duty for 
pregnancy. 

We are happy to inform you that our membership has ratified this language change. 

We look forward to seeing the Board of County Commissioners ratify this change. We would also like to 
thank the County Administration, the Board of County Commissioners, and the Fire Rescue Administration for 
making this change happen. It's a positive step for the female members of our department. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Delashmutt, Vice President 
On behalf of 

John O'Connor, Pres~ 
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